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Dear Members of the EECCA Network of water-management organizations,  

 

I have a pleasure to invite all of you to take part in the International Conference of 

EECCA NWO “Cultural and Educational Issues Related to Water Management in the 

EECCA Countries”, which is to be organized in Almaty, Kazakhstan from 9 to 10 February 

2016.    

The key points to be addressed during the Conference (9 February) are: 

 Water and education; 

 Water and culture; 

 Water and civilization; 

 Water and ethics. 

As part of the Conference, it is planned to organize a round-table dedicated to the 50th 

Anniversary of the State Program for Development of Land Reclamation and Water 

Management (10 February), a workshop on application of IWRM ToolBox by the Global 

Water Partnership (11-13 February), and a meeting of the Regional Council of GWP 

CACENA (10 February).  

Please inform about your interest to participate and submit proposed topic of your 

report to the Network’s Secretariat until 15 December 2015.    

Proceedings of the Conference are expected to be published summarizing its results.  
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President of EECCA NWO 
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